
 

 

 

 
    

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                     Contact: Battalion Chief Marc Stone
 October 25th, 2017                                                            Orange County Fire Authority 

                                                      (714) 357-6028  
                                        marcstone@ocfa.org 

    

 

 

Press Conference Regarding Canyon Fire 2 

  

  

Interim Fire Chief Patrick McIntosh of the Orange County Fire Authority will be holding a press conference 
releasing our findings to date regarding the Canyon Fire 2. The press conference will take place today 
October, 25th at 3 p.m. at the Orange County Fire Authority Headquarters, located at #1 Fire Authority Road, 
Irvine Ca. 92602. Check in with security at the front desk and you will be guided to classroom #1 for the 
conference. 
 
 
 

  

 

 

Any questions should be directed to Battalion Chief Marc Stone at (714) 573-6028. 
  

### 
 
 

  
The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities and the 

unincorporated areas of the county. 

Orange County Fire Authority Communications and Public Affairs 

1 Fire Authority Road - Irvine, CA 92602 
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